

Anderson & Partners

275 Kirkstall Road Leeds LS4 2BX OII3 23I 019I

Mr Tim Butcher
The Low Pay Commission
6th Floor
Victoria House
Southampton Row
London
WCIB 4AD

25 September 2014

Dear Mr Butcher

Consultation on the National Minimum Wage

We are a manufacturing company employing circa 20 people and firmly believe that the National Minimum Wage should also be a living wage; we would like to see this increased.

Employees who are paid on a realistic basis are far more stable and benefit the economy in numerous ways including their own consumer spending and contributing to the success and therefore the spending power of the businesses they work for.

Yours sincerely

Clive Anderson